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Note from the President  

 
Welcome back to Lockdown 1 and the recommencement of our monthly newsletters. 
 

We hope you all coped well at each Lockdown level and let’s hope and pray we get  
this virus under control and never have to repeat the last few months! 

 

For me personally, it was a good time to rest, relax and spend time with family and the  
time was very special. 

 
During lockdown one of our members Matthew Di Leva of Island Bay featured on the  

local newspaper – he was an essential worker at New World, Newtown, and is  

obviously very highly thought of by his managers, co-workers and customers.  Good on  
you Matthew for your commitment and hard work.  It was a high risk to be in the  

frontline during such a scary time and it was great to see that you excelled – thanks for  
 

all your efforts.  If it wasn’t for people like 
Matthew, we would have struggled to get 

food – so a big thanks to all the ‘essential 

workers’ and especially Matthew. 
 

The annual subs are due for renewal this 
month – still the modest price of $30 Single 

membership or $50 couple.  Students - $20 

per annum.  Please pay direct into our bank 
account and in the reference, box place your 

name.  Thanks.  
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The 25th Football Anniversary football game in Nelson over Labour Weekend with Club Italia Nelson is still 

going ahead.  Details further in this newsletter. 

 
Your Executive did not meet over the Lockdown period, and will be meeting next week.  We have a lot to 

discuss and will update you all in our July newsletter with any news. 
 

Due to the Lockdown, we did not celebrate Italian National Day.  This is the first time ever, and it was such a 
disappointment not to have our usual party. 

 

However, to keep the mood upbeat, we do plan on having another “Sunday isn’t Sunday without Pasta” on 
Sunday 26 July at the Club.  This will also act as a fundraiser for our Football team’s Labour Weekend trip – so 

we’d love as many members and friends to support this event.   
 

That’s it from me 

 
Ciao for now 

 
 

Linda 
 
“Sunday isn’t Sunday without Pasta lunch” – Sunday 26 July at the Club  

12.00 Noon 
 
Cooks, take the day off and come and join us for lunch at the Club. 

  
 
On Sunday 26 July Alf will cook a 2-course meal for us  

(main and dessert)!  Cash bar and raffles will be available.  This is a fundraising event to help our boys get to 
Nelson at Labour Weekend so we’d really love to see as  

many people support as possible – especially our team  

and their friends.   
 

Please Note: Due to our Liquor Licence restrictions, seats  
will be limited so get in early to avoid being disappointed.   

 
To book your seat at the table, please contact either  

Josephine on 9348 720, or Maria on 3838620 ASAP.   

See you there! 
 

 
 

 

Aldo Cuccurullo Memorial Trophy Football Game  
Labour Weekend 24-26 October in Nelson (25th Anniversary Game) 

 
As we have advertised throughout the year, 2020 marks the 25th Anniversary football game against Club 
Italia and Club Garibaldi as they vie for the Aldo Cuccurullo Memorial Trophy. This is a significant milestone for 

both clubs and communities and something well-worth celebrating. To mark the occasion Nelson are putting 

on a 2day event, and we are inviting all past and present players and of course our Members to come to 
Nelson and help celebrate this great milestone. 

  
The weekend will commence on Saturday 24th October with the Football game between both clubs, and 

afterwards everyone is invited to Club Italia for a get-together and casual pizza evening. These are always 
fantastic events and there are rumours this year of a pizza making competition between the best pizza cooks 

in each club! 

  



On Sunday 25th October the plan is for a formal evening meal and celebration at Club Italia, with dignitaries 

and special guests.  Club Italia will arrange for a 4 course meal and presentations and a chance for all to 

reminisce and share memories of your time on the field and catch up with old friends.    
 

There will be no charge for pizza on Saturday  
night and the Sunday meal will be subsidized  

by both clubs. We anticipate somewhere  
between $25-$35 a head for the Sunday  

dinner, and this will include some table wine  

to share. Obviously Club Italia will need to  
know how many people will be attending the  

Sunday dinner so they can arrange catering.  
 

Right now, the only thing you need to do is  

to let us know you will be joining us for the  
Sunday meal and how many people, and  

book your flights and/or Ferry!  
 

Please let us know by email to:  
clubgaribaldi1882@gmail.com 

ASAP. 

 
Many thanks!! 

 
 
Condolences 

 
The Club wishes to extend condolences to Paul and Maria, and Joe Elenio of   
Island Bay/Lower Hutt on the recent death of their older sister Antonietta  

Canzano (nee Elenio).   
 

Antonietta was a member of Club Garibaldi for many years before moving to  

Melbourne over 30 years ago and has many friends and family here in  
Wellington.  She always loved reading our newsletter on-line and keeping up  

with the Wellington Italian community news.   
 

She is survived by her husband Mario Canzano – RIP Antonietta. 

 
 
Club’s Car Parks  

 
The only car parks available for financial members are in the Vivian St Car  
Park numbered I to 13 only, after 6.00pm Monday to Friday, and all day  

Saturday & Sunday.  The other car parks on the Vivian and Tory St footpaths  
are leased to private clients at all times for 24 hours.  The car parks are now  

monitored by the individual car park users, therefore, if you are illegally  

parked, your car will be towed away at your expense.   
 

The Club takes no responsibility. 
 

A current window sticker (2019-2020) must be attached  

visibly in the rear window of your vehicle. 
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Club Garibaldi Subscription Fees Due for year ended 30 June 2021 
(You are no longer required to fill in a form) 

 
Member and Spouse:    $50 per couple 
Single (18 years and over):   $30 

Full-time Student:  $20 
Over 70 and a financial member for the past 5 years:  Free.   

 

New members joining after the age of 70 shall be required to pay subscription fees for FIVE consecutive years 
before obtaining this benefit.  The no charge privilege does not apply to the spouse of a member over 70 who 

is not yet 70. 
 

Payment Methods: 

1.  Directly into the Club Garibaldi bank Account at  ANZ Account No. 06 0513 0005579 00.  Include your 
name in the reference.   Please inform the Secretary at clubgaribaldi1882@gmail.com only if your address 

details or email address have changed. 
 

2. Post a cheque to 118 Tory Street, Te Aro, Wellington 6011, made payable to Club Garibaldi and 

include your name and address. 
 

Please let the Secretary know at the above email address if you want a car parking sticker. 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Dates for your Diary 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

Dates for your Diary 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

Sunday 26 July         Sunday isn’t Sunday without Pasta lunch – Club Rooms 

 

24-26 October       Aldo Cuccurullo Memorial Trophy - Nelson 

(Labour weekend) 

 


